
From:	Brenda	Torney	
Sent:	Monday,	March	12,	2018	2:59	PM	
To:	Faculty	
Subject:	TLC	News	(12	March	2018)	-	global	course	connections	and	TLC	events 
	
	
Dear	Colleagues,	

Welcome	back	-	we	hope	you	had	the	kind	of	break	you	had	hoped	to	have!	

We	attended	several	informative	meetings	about	other	TLCs	and	also	met	with	
colleagues	from	other	Global	Liberal	Arts	Alliance	(GLAA)	institutions.	We’d	like	to	
encourage	you	to	think	about	planning	a	“Globally	Connected	Course”	with	a	faculty	
member	from	one	of	our	GLAA	partner	schools.	These	courses	provide	virtual	
exchanges	between	students	in	different	countries	studying	within	different	political,	
social	and	cultural	contexts	and	can	be	organized	in	a	variety	of	ways.	A	workshop	
for	those	planning	to	teach	a	globally	connected	course	in	2018-19	will	be	held	in	
Pune,	India,	June	13-15,	2018.	GLAA	is	accepting	proposals	now	and	for	the	next	two	
weeks.	If	you	have	questions,	please	contact	Rebekah	at	rrast@aup.edu.	Information	
can	also	be	found	on	the	GLAA	website:	
http://liberalartsalliance.org/programs-and-opportunities/global-course-
connections/program-description	
		
Upcoming TLC events: 
	
TLC	lunches:	Wed.	12:15-1:15	(G-102)	–	Bring	your	lunch	

21	March	The	Teaching	You	Do	Outside	of	Class:	Improving	Advising	at	AUP,	
facilitated	by	Linda	Martz	
Interested	in	sharing	your	opinions	on	what	DOESN’T	work	in	advising	here	at	AUP,	
and	in	coming	up	with	ways	to	fix	the	process?	This	TLC	lunch	will	be	dedicated	to	
brainstorming	improvements	for	how	to	improve	this	very	special	part	of	teaching,	
the	teaching	we	do	outside	of	class.	

28	March	Diversity	in	the	Classroom,	facilitated	by	Michelle	Kuo	

11	April	Giving	and	Receiving	Feedback,	facilitated	by	Rebekah	Rast	and	Mark	Ennis	

25	April	Co-teaching	and	how	to	build	well-integrated	FirstBridge	courses,	facilitated	
by	Elena	Berg	and	Elizabeth	Kinne	

Second	Mellon	Seminar	of	the	semester:	
April	–	exact	date	TBA	
Active/Experiential	Learning	Projects,	facilitated	by	Russell	Williams	and	Hannah	
Westley	
	
Have	a	great	week!	
	
Your	TLC	
	
AUP’s	Teaching	and	Learning	Center,	tlc@aup.edu	
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